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North Carolina Standard Course of Study Revision Process 
 

On May 5, 2022, the North Carolina State Board of Education granted permission for NCDPI to move forward with the review and 
revision of the K-12 Healthful Living and K-12 Science standards.  NCDPI will facilitate the process as outlined in the Procedures 
Manual.  The process follows three phases: Review, Revision, and Implementation.  Each phase is guided by four key principles: 
Feedback-based, Research-Informed, Improvement-Oriented, and Process-Driven.  
 

Regular and frequent communication will be shared with details of each step, updates on work completed, requests for input, as 
well as seeking educator and stakeholder participation.  The visual below provides a quick overview of the three phases. The full 
SBE-approved Procedures Manual can be found on the Academic Standards page of the NCDPI website. 
 
 

Phase 1 (May – Sept. 2022) 
• Gather research 

• Conduct focus groups and 

interviews 

• Seek input on current standards 

• Establish a Data Review Committee  

Phase 2 (Sept. 2022 – June 2023) 
• Establish Standards Writing Teams 

• Share multiple drafts for review 

• Submit for SBE approval 

Phase 3: 5-7 years 
•  (2023-2024): Installation  

•  (2024-2025): Initial Implementation 

•  (2025-2030): Full Implementation 

  
 

https://www.dpi.nc.gov/districts-schools/classroom-resources/academic-standards#science-k-12

